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Lee County Domestic Animal Services pet pantry set for Saturday 
 
Lee County Domestic Animal Services will open its doors from 10 a.m. - 2 p.m. 
Saturday, Sept. 16, as a pet pantry location, thanks to a generous donation provided by 
the ASPCA. The pantry is intended to help those affected by Hurricane Irma by 
providing pet food and supplies at no cost. Pet food, bowls, waste pads, towels, and 
more will be available. The ASPCA has been onsite aiding Animal Services with its 
recovery effort with staffing and additional supplies. 
  
Animal Services is at 5600 Banner Drive next to the Lee County Sheriff's Office.  The 
pantry will be based at the lost and found department in the orange building. 
 


